
RESOLUTION -2021 
 
 

TO THE COUNTY BOARD OF LEGISLATORS 
OF THE COUNTY OF WESTCHESTER, NEW YORK 

 
 

WHEREAS, the County Charter requires that a public hearing with 
respect to the proposed 2022 Westchester County Budget be held at which 
persons may be heard for or against the items as presented in said Budget or 
any items thereof, THEREFORE BE IT 

RESOLVED, that, in accordance with the provisions of the Westchester 
County Charter, a public hearing be held on Wednesday, December 8, 2021 at 7:00 
pm. In light of the COVID- 19 Pandemic, in order to ensure public health safety, 
the Public Hearing will be conducted remotely, rather than in-person, pursuant to 
Chapter 417 of New York State Laws of 2021. To register to speak via the Board's 
Webex teleconferencing system, please visit this link: https://bit.ly/3qe1nii. Event 
number: 2432 626 4923; Event password: 2022Budget (all one word). Speakers 
will be called in the order of registration. Speakers who wish to participate by 
phone, should call 1-844-621-3956. Callers will be interspersed, at the Chair’s 
discretion, with registered speakers. Comments may be submitted in writing by 
emailing: BOLPublicHearingComments@westchesterlegislators.com by 5pm, 
December 8, 2021. Comments mailed to the Clerk of the Board of Legislators, 148 
Martine Ave., 8th Floor, White Plains, NY 10601, must be postmarked by 
December 8, 2021, and BE IT FURTHER 

RESOLVED, that the JOURNAL NEWS (All Westchester Editions), 
WESTCHESTER HISPANO (All Westchester Editions) and PLUMA LIBRE (All 
Westchester Editions) be and hereby are designated as the newspapers in which 
to publish the Notice of Public Hearing as aforesaid. 

 

Dated: 
White Plains, New York 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

COMMITTEE ON BUDGET & APPROPRIATIONS 
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